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Thursday 5th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that Year 5 will be taking part in swimming lessons every Friday 

during this Autumn term. Lessons begin next week (Friday13th September) and will continue 

until the end of this term. 

Swimming forms part of the National Curriculum and is therefore a compulsory element of 

your child’s education at Longmoor. Children will not be permitted to miss swimming 

lessons, unless a medical certificate is provided. 

The swimming lessons will be led by qualified instructors and will take place at Ellergreen 

Swimming Pool. We have arranged transport to and from the venue. 

Please ensure that you provide your child with appropriate swimwear:  

Boys must wear swimming trunks (which must not be baggy or have pockets) and girls must 

have a one-piece swimming costume. A swimming cap and towel for both boys and girls is 

compulsory – you can purchase a swimming cap from the school office should you need to. 

Goggles are optional, but children must not wear any jewellery when swimming – please 

remove earrings before school on swimming days. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 5 team. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss McGee 

Physical Education Lead 

 


